THIRD REGULAR MESTING.

Feb. 15, 1911.

The third regular meeting of the Chapter
was held at St Mark's, Minneapolis, Wednesday,
Feb. 15. Dinner was served in the Parish House
at six-thirty. Following the dinner, Rev.
Mr Freeman, Rector of the church spoke a few
words of welcome to the guests. Mr Stuart
Mc Lean of Holy Trinity Church read a paper on
"Some Neglected Church Composers".

Aside from the reading and approving of the minutes of the last meeting no regular business was transacted as the entire Chapter was invited to attend the recital of the Czerwonky String Quaptette at the Handicraft Hall. Before adjournment, motions were made, seconded and carried that votes of thanks and appreciation be extended to Dr Freeman and Mr Avery for entertaining the Chapter at St Mark's and to manager of the Czerwonky Quartette for the invitation to the recital and that records thereof be spread on the minutes of the meeting. The date of the next meeting was fixed for Mar. 15, at St Hohn's, St Paul, after which the chair declared the meeting adjourned.

Secretary.